

Dear 5th Grade Parents,

We are very excited to share information on an upcoming field trip to the Discovery Museum Challenger Learning Center. Students will participate in a two hour simulated space mission: Return to the Moon. Challenger specifically designed these simulation programs to provide students with an authentic encounter with science and technology. Students will use teamwork, problem solving, communication and decision making in a realistic Mission Control and Spacecraft environment.

Students of 5R will travel by school bus to the Discovery Museum Wednesday, November 15, 2017. Students will depart at 9:10am and return by 12:05pm. They will eat lunch at Jennings when they return. No chaperones are required for this trip. Students will be accompanied by teachers and work with the Challenger Center Team. The cost of the activity is covered by Fairfield Grant Funds, but we are asking each student to contribute \$7.00 for the cost of the bus.

Please keep the top section for your records and send the bottom half in with cash or check made payable to Jennings School.			
	has my permission to tra	has my permission to travel by school bus to the	
Discovery Museum on	11/15/17.		
Parent Signature			